On behalf of the Legislature of Ontario and Premier Dalton McGuinty, I am delighted to extend my warmest greetings to the Telus Mosaic Festival happening in Mississauga. 
The Telus Mosaic Festival is an important part of Mississauga's tourism attraction. The showcase of various South Asian cultures and artists is reprentative of Mississauga's cultural diversity and strength. It is also a great reason for visitors to come across the border and witness the many different shades South Asia at one place. 
The power of our province lies in our people. As we celebrate the beauty in our mosaic of cultures, I wish you all the success in your efforts for your community in the coming years. 
Sincerely, 
Peter Fonseca, 
MPP Mississauga East-Cooksville 

